
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Davidson for answer 

by the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 24 
November 2022 

  At the October meeting of Full Council, an amended motion 

was passed requiring reinstatement of restricted YouTube 

access for S4 – S6 pupils on 8th November if no solution had 

been found to the issues experienced before the half term 

break.  

Can the Convener please confirm the following: 

Question (1) Was a solution found by 8th November? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) If the answer to (1) is yes, when was access reinstated and 

if over a period of rollout please provide details of what year 

groups / schools were reinstated on each date that 

followed? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If the answer to (1) is no, that restricted access (as per 

motion) provided to all senior pupils? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) As of the date that this question is answered, what 

percentage of pupils still do not have access reinstated and 

if greater than 0%, please provide a timeline of how these 

will be resolved. 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Considering the motion at full council raised concern about 

the lack of communication with members, why have there 

not been regular updates issued to either all elected 

members or at least all members of the Education 

Committee? 

Answer (5)  

   



   

 
 


